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                                        Friday 20th March 2020 

CORONA VIRUS  CHILD CARE ARRANGEMENTS 

LETTER TO ALL KEYWORKER PARENTS/CARERS 

School will be open from Monday 23rd March for children of keyworkers who have returned the form and shown proof of their 

occupation.  We think we have anticipated anything you might need to know about how this will work but please don’t hesitate 

to email me if you have any queries. 

headteacher@brookhurst.wirral.sch.uk  

Opening Hours 

The school will be open from 9.00am to 3.30pm. The Base will be open outside of these hours as normal.  Children should enter 

school through the main front door. 

Booking in 

We know that many of you won’t need child care for the whole week or even for whole days and we are sure you would rather 

your child was at home whenever possible. We have therefore set up a registration system on schoolmoney under the heading 

“club” and then “Keyworkers”.  You can book whole days and half days for the coming week on this system (free); you can also 

book The Base (charged at the normal rate).  PLEASE USE THIS SYSTEM TO REGISTER YOUR CHILDCARE REQUIREMENTS EVERY 

FRIDAY BEFORE 12.00PM.  If you do not do this we may be unable to take your child the following week. 

Clothing 

There is no need for  your child to wear uniform.  Please send them in practical, comfortable  clothing that can be worn for 

physical creative (ie messy) activities. They need to wear sensible shoes or trainers.  Football kits may not be worn.  In order to 

reduce the risk of infection please send your child in fresh clothes each day. 

Food and drink 

Lunch will be provided free of charge so please don’t send in packed lunches as this will again increase the chance of infection.  

Children will be given a choice of hot or cold food, including sandwiches/wraps.  Children may bring in a piece of fruit or 

vegetable for a snack. 

Please ensure your child has their own school water bottle filled daily, clearly marked with their name. 

We look forward to seeing your child next week! 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs E Davidson 

Headteacher 

                                 

mailto:schooloffice@brookhurst.wirral.sch.uk
mailto:headteacher@brookhurst.wirral.sch.uk


 

 

 


